TRANSPORTATION TIPS FOR FAMILIES

Students should be physically waiting at the assigned bus stop at least 10 minutes prior to the scheduled pick up time. The school bus may be a few minutes early or delayed for several reasons and we do not want to miss your student.

Students may only ride the bus to which they are assigned. We do not allow students to ride home with friends or to other locations for sleepovers. This includes short-term transportation changes for vacations.

All Kindergarten students must have a parent or guardian at the bus stop to deliver and receive their student. Exceptions are available for kindergarten students with older and reliable siblings living in the same household. If you would like someone other than a parent, guardian or sibling to receive your student at the bus stop, please complete a Student Release Authorization Form which is available from your bus driver.

All SCS families are encouraged to use the <u>Here Comes the Bus</u> app available from either the Apple Store or Google Play. You can also access the program at http://www.herecomesthebus.com and click the sign up in the right hand corner. You will need to enter the school code for Shelbyville Central Schools which is <u>85368</u>. This will allow you to receive alerts when your school bus is approaching your bus stop.

Bus stop information will be available no later than August 7. You can access your student's bus stop information online on our InfoFinder I website at http://www.infofinderi.com/ifi/?cid=SCS5QTZ7SAUC. Just enter your address and it will provide you with bus stop location and bus times. Please arrive at the stop at least 10 minutes ahead of the posted time until the routes have settled into a normal schedule.